
The stockings will be hung by the chimney with 
care… and if you’d like to send something to stuff 

them with, we’d love it! 
 
Each student will have a stocking and they will be 
waiting for our  “stocking stuffer exchange”. 
 
If you are able to send in 20 small “somethings” for 
the stockings, please do so by December 10th! 
 
You can send in whatever you’d like, but some ideas 
of things for the stockings include: 

(Please be sure any food treats are individually wrapped) 

erasers/pencils 
small toys 

slime 
playdoh 

Holiday themed treat 

Thank you for making this Christmas treat 
successful!   
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